
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Calendar Items 
May 2nd – 6th – Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

May 11th  3rd  to 4th Grade Orientation		–	9am 
 

May 12th – PTO Meeting 10 am All	interested	parents	are	invited.	 
	

May 12th – 6th Grade Field Day at SVHS 10 am 
 

May 13th – No School 
	

May 16th  6th Grade to visit the Middle School	–	9	am 
 

May 16th – Orchestra Concert 6:00	pm	in	the	Gym	 
 

May 17th – Band Concert 6:00	pm	in	the	Gym	 
 

May 17th – 4th Grade Rendezvous 
All	4th	Graders	in	the	district	will	converge	at		
the	Fairgrounds	for	their	annual	Rendezvous	
 

May 18th – General Music Concert 6:00	pm	in	the	Gym	 
	

May 19th – 5th Grade Living History Fair 
Parents	are	invited	to	attend	between	12:00	1:30	pm	
 

May 20th – No School 
	

May 23rd – 6th Grade AR Movie Celebration  
12:00	pm.	All	students	who	have	met	their	AR	goals	throughout		
the	year	will	travel	to	Skyview	Cineplex	for	a	movie	and	treat	
	

May 24th– 5th Grade AR Movie Celebration  
12:00	pm.	All	students	who	have	met	their	AR	goals	throughout		
the	year	will	travel	to	Skyview	Cineplex	for	a	movie	and	treat	
 

May 24th– 6th Grade Annual Sneak to Lava  
If	your	student	plans	to	use	the	high	dive,	the	permission	slip	
must	be	done	online	at	lavahotsprings.com 
 

May 25th– 4th Grade AR Movie Celebration  
12:00	pm.	All	students	who	have	met	their	AR	goals	throughout		
the	year	will	travel	to	Skyview	Cineplex	for	a	movie	and	treat	
 

May 25th – End of the year assembly 9:00	am	
	

May 26th – Field Day & Last Day of School 
1st	Release	-	10:54	am		&		2nd	Release	-	11:04	am	
	

                August 18th – Back to School Night 4-6 pm 
August 22nd – First Day of 2022/2023 School Year	

 
 

 
Daniel	Barnes,	
Principal	

Phone	–	307-885-9457	
Fax	–	307-886-5789	

www.osmond.lcsd2.org	

 

GOFASA  Adventure  Club 
 

Sign-ups for GOFASA Adventure Club will be 
placed in the cubby across from the office in 

May.  Students that are interested should take a 
packet home and share with parents.  If students 

are committed to attending all three trips, the 
packet should be completed and returned to the 
office or Mr. Whitney.  Unfortunately, due to 
the high demand and only 30 available spots, 

not all students will be able to participate. 
Students that do make it in will be notified 
before the end of the school year and will     

then receive further information. 
 

 

Trip Dates 
 

Salt River 
Mon. July 11th – Tues. July 12th  

 
Water Canyon 

Thur. July 14th – Fri. July 15th 
 

Bailey Lake 
Mon. July 18th – Wed. July 20th 

 

   Osmond Elementary 

Count your Bank Bucks! 
 

The last day to do banking at Osmond Elementary 
will be Tuesday, May 17th. Each student who has 
participated in this year’s banking program will  
    need to have made 40 deposits 

and have turned in their 40 
bank bucks to the bank by 
Friday, May 20th. Please 
remember, you may need to 
visit the bank in person to get 
all 40 deposits.  
 

School meals will NOT be free next year  
for all students. Free and reduced lunch 

applications will be available after July 1st   
on the district website. Please call Sue Helm 

at the district office with any questions. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                               
 
 
                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Let a book take you on 
an adventure this summer! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Watch for a summer reading 
calendar and more information in 

your new teacher letter! 
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  Here is an easy reminder of how to stay safe this summer along with some additions from     
  my years of working in the Emergency Room. 
	

§ Buckle	up!		Please	wear	your	seat	belt	and	make	sure	your	children	are	buckled	in	an	
appropriately	sized	car	seat	or	booster.		I	promise,	SEATBELTS	SAVE	LIVES!	

	
§ Wear	a	helmet	when	on	a	bike,	roller	skates/blades,	scooters,	motorcycles	etc.		Helmets		

SAVE	the	BRAIN!	
	

§ Trampoline	safety:	Install	a	safety	net	around	the	trampoline	and	cover	the	trampoline’s	
frame,	spring,	and	hooks	with	protective	safety	pads.		One	jumper	at	a	time	and	adult	
supervision	will	decrease	the	accidents	that	happen	on	trampolines.	

	

Have a wonderful and safe Summer! 
Chris Simpson BSN, RN 

 

 

Important Information Coming to Parents/Students via Mail 
 We will mail a letter at the conclusion of the school year with the name of your student's 

new teacher as well as other vital information as soon as we receive a completed 
registration for your student through Infinite Campus. You can register by going to this 

web address in your browser: https://tech.lcsd2.org/parents/online-registration/ 
 

One critical piece of information included in this letter will be Osmond's dress code 
with an accompanying visual display of acceptable and unacceptable attire. Please read 

the policy in its entirety. Please also use the visual as a guide in purchasing school 
clothes for the upcoming school year. Please call the school if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you! 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
As you may be aware, I have accepted a new position in the district as the 
principal of Thayne Elementary School, effective July 1. Although I am 
looking forward to future adventures in my new assignment, I will miss 
working closely with the people I have grown to love and appreciate at 
Osmond. I am grateful for the fond memories and great experiences I’ve 
had both as a teacher and principal at our school over the last 11 years. 
Osmond is truly a special place.  
 
I want to thank you for your support for our students and staff over the 
years. I have always felt that independently our impact is limited but, 
together, our influence can inspire boundless growth and maximize future 
success for our students. Thank you for your trust in us and for 
collaborating with us for the benefit of our students. I have confidence 
moving forward that parents and staff at Osmond will continue in a joint 
effort to help our students achieve success at the next level. Thank You! 
 

-      Mr. Barnes  

 

Warm weather is on its way, HURRAY! 
That means more time outside in the beautiful sunshine.	 May we all live 

by the old adage “an	ounce of prevention	is worth a pound of cure.” 
	
 


